
On Thursday 9 February 2012, the Chinese student community in Leuven celebrated the Chinese New Year at 
GroupT. The Chinese Student Association Leuven (CSAL) organized a Chinese dinner and a Chinese Gala evening 
for more than 600 participants.  Important guests on the event were Mr. Liao Liqiang (Ambassador of the 
People’s Republic of China in Belgium), Mr. Wang Luxin (Education Counselor of the Chinese Embassy), Mr. 
Ridouani (Alderman Education and Integration Policies), Mr. Wim Polet (Head of the International Office of 
GroupT) and Mr. Bart De Moor (Vice Rector Internationalization of KU Leuven).  

 During the Gala, participants enjoyed excellent performances of the Chinese students, Sinology students, the 
pupils of the Chinese School Leuven and even some students from the Philippines. We hope this event will be 
the start of an excellent Dragon Year for everyone!  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 


